COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

COUNTY OF NORFOLK
“The Gounty of Lresidents”

JOSEPH A. CONNOLLY
TREASURER

April 25, 2014

Dear Denise,

I would like to commend you for establishing the organization Adopt A Soldier to help homeless
veterans and their families with the variety of challenges they face after returning home from
service. This is an extraordinary organization that addresses a very real need in the state of
Massachusetts.

It is beyond admirable that you and Marine veteran, Bill Farrell, have partnered together to
form this organization to help soldiers and their families by providing them with affordable
housing, furniture and household items, food cards, financial assistance, and Christmas gifts.
Because of your dedicated work with the VASH and SHARP programs, six former homeless
veterans are now proud homeowners. This is a truly remarkable accomplishment. You are an
extremely generous, compassionate, and giving person of outstanding character.

Thank you for all you are doing to help the 1,200 homeless veterans across the Bay State. You
are an asset to the Town of Randolph, the County of Norfolk, and the state of Massachusetts. |

wish you much success with the Adopt A Soldier organization. Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,
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Treasurer, Norfolk County

614 HIGH STREET, SUITE 101 » P.O. BOX 346 « DEDHAM, MA 02027-0346
=y TEL: 781-461-6110  FAX: 781-326-4527
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Dear Bill,

I would like to commend you for establishing the organization Adopt A Soldier to help homeless
veterans and their families with the variety of challenges they face after returning home from
service. This is an extraordinary organization that addresses a very real need in the state of
Massachusetts.

It is beyond admirable that you and military wife and mother, Denise Woolf, have partnered
together to form this organization to help soldiers and their families by providing them with
affordable housing, furniture and household items, food cards, financial assistance, and
Christmas gifts. Because of your dedicated work with the VASH and SHARP programs, six
former homeless veterans are now proud homeowners. This is a truly remarkable
accomplishment. You are an extremely generous, compassionate, and giving person of
outstanding character.

Thank you for all you are doing to help the 1,200 homeless veterans across the Bay State. You
are an asset to the Town of Randolph, the County of Norfolk, and the state of Massachusetts. |
wish you much success with the Adopt A Soldier organization. Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,
.

Aoseph Connolly (
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